
JAGUAR PLAYERS BOOSTER CLUB 
501(c)(3) Not-For-Profit Corporation 

boosters@jaguarplayers.org         EIN: 46-3632526 

 

January 2023 

 

Hello, Patron of the Arts! 

The Jaguar Players Booster Club is a 501c3 not-for-profit organization 
created to support the Aprende Middle School Jaguar Players after-
school theatre organization, fostering an awareness of and appreci-
ation for the performing arts within the Aprende Middle School 
community.  

The Jaguar Players student cast and crew would like to ask for your 
support for their performances of Into the Woods, Jr. this Spring at the 
Aprende Middle School Stage, 777 N Desert Breeze Blvd. East in 
Chandler, 85226: 
 
Friday, April 21st @ 7:00 p.m.  Friday, April 28th @ 7:00 p.m.  
Saturday, April 22nd @ 2:00 p.m. Saturday, April 29th @ 2:00 p.m. 
Sunday, April 23rd @ 2:00 p.m.  

 
Our playbill for this performance will likely be seen by over 750 mem-
bers of the community! We are offering you the opportunity to ad-
vertise your business within a localized area at very reasonable pric-
es. Please see backside for options to support the Jaguar Players 
while showcasing your business as a supporter of Performing Arts in 
education! 

If you have any questions, please email boosters@jaguarplayers.org. 
Thank you so much for your consideration and support! 

Sincerely, 

The Jaguar Players and the Jaguar Players Booster Club 

 
 
 
 



JAGUAR PLAYERS BOOSTER CLUB 
501(c)(3) Not-For-Profit Corporation 

boosters@jaguarplayers.org         EIN: 46-3632526 

 
 
 

JAGUAR PLAYERS  Playbill Advertising Spring 2023 

Business Name:  

Business Contact:  

Business Phone/Email:  
 
 
 

Playbill Advertising  
 
(Ads Due September 20th) 

 $100  
full-page (5 ½” x 8”) 

 $  50  
half-page (5 ½” x 4”) 

 
Total 

 
   $ ___________ 

 

 
 

Please submit playbill ads & logos electronically via our website at: 
https://www.jaguarplayers.org/shop 

Payment may be paid via our website as well.  
 
 
 

ANY QUESTIONS?  
please email:  boosters@jaguarplayers.org 

 
 

THANK YOU for supporting the Jaguar Players! 


